

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org



March 14, 2017

CONSENT

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

Quotes for Ready Mixed Concrete to be Used by the Department of Public Infrastructure Operations Division

during the 2017 Construction Season

QE-17-1

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the March 13, 2017, Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to act on quotes for Ready Mixed Concrete to be used by the Department of Public Infrastructure Operations Division during the 2017 Construction Season, QE-17-1, which were opened on March 13, 2017. City Clerk reported having received one envelope, and it is as follows:

Quote

R & J Fricke

\$ 67,575.00

The Board unanimously recommended referring to the Director of Public Infrastructure for tabulation.

Very Truly Yours,

JENNIFER HUDON

Secretary Board of Public Works

JH:dan



